
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

11. PAPANUI BOXING CLUB SOUTH ISLAND GOLDEN GLOVES TOURNAMENT - JUNE 2006 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to a funding request of $2,200 from the Papanui Boxing Club 

towards the South Island Golden Gloves Boxing Tournament being held on 3 June 2006. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate the shortfall of $1,200 from its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to Papanui 

Boxing Club for the South Island Golden Gloves Boxing Tournament being held on 3 June 2006, with 
the Board’s contribution being acknowledged accordingly at the Tournament. 

 
 


